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Public Hearing about Pjs Mortocars - 161 Broadway East Somerville text

From: Leonardo Neves <leobafunfa@icloud.com>

Sent: wWednesday, November 25, 2015 2:03 PM

To: John Long ) ]
Subject: Public Hearing about Pjs Mortocars - 161 Broadway East Somerville
Hello 3John,

Hope you have a great thanksgiving weekend.

I was surprised to receive a letter from the city today regarding the request from Pjs
Motorcars in East Somerville to be allowed to park more cars on the sidewalk. This is
a company that I been constantly complaining agout their lack of care for the city by
constantly violate Taws.

I have had contacted 311 and sent multiple e-mails to Matthew MacLaughlin about it. In
fact I have sent Matt about 2-3 e-mails in the past weeks with the following pictures
showing the disrespect from the business with the drivers, pedestrians, general
traffic violations. '

Im attaching some pictures taken in the past 2 weeks as a proof of 1it.

I hope the city does not allow them any more parking on the sidewalk and in fact I
hope their Ticense to park outside is suspended all together.

Here you can see their cars double parked on the hike Tanes and blocking the bus stop.

I have notified the local police before who told me they cant do anything about it,
and that I should call 311 which I did a few times but have seen no changes. I did
also complained about this business in a neighborhood meeting about a year ago and was
told by Matt that the issue was brought up to the city hall but the issue persists.

I have a meeting out of the State scheduled for the date of this hearing, which I will
try my best to postpone so I can be at the city hall that day. But if it doesnt happen
please consider this e-mail as a form to protest any requests for more spaces for this
company outside and a request from a citizen that the city suspends and/or doesnt
renew their Ticense to park outside.

Thanks,

Leonardo Neves
857-540-4191
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